Date: August 8, 2023

Educational Tour for Classes 3 to 5 (2 Days - 1 Night)
Dear Parents,
Jay Hind!

We are excited to announce an upcoming educational tour for students of Classes 3 to 5. The tour is aimed
at providing a fun and learning experience for our young learners. Tour Operator is Mr Dhiren Patel,
Owner of Riya Tours & Travels, Surat. He has got 22 years of experience in organizing school tours. Our
Previous year tours operated by him were successful.

Details of the tour are as follows:

1. Kidzania: August 16, 2023 (Wednesday): An interactive edutainment center where students can
experience various real-world activities and role-play scenarios to enhance their practical knowledge.

2. Silent Resort: August 17, 2023 (Thursday): A serene and tranquil location that offers students a chance
to connect with nature and engage in team-building activities.

Accommodation: Students will be staying overnight at the Silent Resort on August 16. All necessary
arrangements and accommodations have been made to ensure the safety and comfort of our students.

Soon the detailed Itinerary will be provided to the parents as soon as we receive the consents for the
educational tour.

Important Instructions:
1. Students should carry comfortable clothing, necessary toiletries, and any required medications.
2. Mobile phones are not permitted during activities to ensure maximum engagement.

3. Students must adhere to all instructions from teachers and tour guides for a safe and enjoyable
experience.

Cost and Payments:

The cost of the educational tour is Rs.6500/-. This includes transportation, entry fees, accommodation,
meals, and all activities. Kindly make the payment by cash to PRO OR Coordinator Ms Manasi Ma’'m before
Saturday, 12 August 2023. Once the amount paid will not be refunded after Monday, 14 August, 2023.

Parental Consent: It's mandatory for the parents to fill the consent form and to submit the class teacher
before Saturday. Kindly collect the consent form from PRO.

We believe that this educational tour will provide our students with valuable learning opportunities and
memorable experiences. If you have any further queries or concerns, please feel free to contact us.

Thank you for your cooperation and support.
Sincerely,

Principal, FVS.



